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June 12, 2013 
 
 
Gene Peterman 
State of Minnesota 
50 Sherburne Ave, Ste. G10 
Saint Paul MN 55101 
 
VIA EMAIL: gene.peterman@state.mn.us 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 540 Cedar Street 
 
Dear Mr. Peterman: 
 
This is to confirm that on June 11, 2013 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, 
June 18, 2013 at 1:30 p.m. in Room 330 City Hall.    She will put a recommendation on the 
record after she reviews the materials provided by you.  You may attend or I can contact you to 
let you know of her recommendation to the City Council.   
 
Any questions, you may contact our office at 651-266-8585. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
 
Mai Vang 
 
c: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Sebastian Migdal (email) 
 Angie Wiese (email) 
 Bill Lunz, bill.lunz@state.mn.us 
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